Sports and Recreation Department

Sports

If you have registered for flag football, cheerleading or soccer you should be hearing from your coaches soon to begin the season.

Listed below is the remaining registration deadline for the year. As always, registration forms can be found on the village website.

Sport Deadline
Youth Basketball October 1, 2022

Concession Stand/Food Trucks

The 2022 concession stand season has come to an end. A huge thank you to Concession Stand Manager Kelly Hartman and her staff for another wonderful summer of delicious treats!

Food trucks will continue Wednesday nights during the month of September. Take a night off from the kitchen and stop down to enjoy a dinner in the park!

Swimming Pool

Another summer of fun in the sun has come to an end at the pool. Many thanks to Pool Manager Sandi Sturgill and her staff for a safe and fun summer splish-splashing at the pool! Please see the enclosed flyers with photos from the end of season pool party enjoyed by many pool patrons.

Cedar Point Season Pass Reimbursement

Please see the attached flyer with details regarding the continuing Cedar Point Season Pass Reimbursement.

As always, if you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to send me an email at chvrec@cuyahogaheights.com or contact me at 216-641-2702.

Mindy Armbrust Recreation Director

Check out our web site at www.cuyahogaheights.com for updated pictures. Click on the "photo" tab on the top of the home page to find all photos from around town.

Contact Christina to join our newsletter email list at c.caporuscio@cuyahogaheights.com